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CHILDREN IN NEED - Tomorrow Friday 16th Nov  

we will be holding a ‘wear something spotty day’ to  

support Children in Need. Children may come to school  

in spotty clothes for a 50p donation to this cause.  

Please ensure children are dressed appropriately for  

outdoor play. 

 

CHRISTMAS ORDERS – Please ensure that all orders for Christmas items 

including your child’s Christmas cards, are paid for on Parentpay by next 

Monday 19th November . You do not need to bring the order forms into the 

office if you pay on Parentpay. We cannot accept late orders as we are using an 

outside company. Thank you. 

 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE DONATIONS - The PTA  

will be holding our annual Christmas fayre on  

Friday 30
th 

November - 3.30pm-5.00pm. Children  

may wear non-uniform to school on Wednesday 28th 

November if they bring in a donation of any of the  

following: bottles of wine/alcohol, books, toys, 

chocolates, toiletries, biscuits etc.  

There will be a donation box in the office foyer that  

we will collect daily . Thank you for your support. 

 

PARLIAMENT WEEK - Various classes  

this week have been studying British values 

as part of Parliament week. Children have 

learned about the history of voting and  

democracy in our country, in particular 100 

 years of women’s suffrage. 

 

 

BLACK HISTORY MONTH - Thank you  

to Raph (our sports coach) who concluded  

Black History Month with an assembly at  

the school. Raph discussed the history of his 

family coming to the United Kingdom and  

the challenges and successes they have  

enjoyed since! 

 

 

ARMISTICE DAY - Children held a minutes silence last Friday in order to 

commemorate 100 years of armistice. The children acted with respect and 

awareness as we remembered those affected by war over the last century. 

 

CINEMA VISIT 

The whole school enjoyed 

our cinema trip to see Early 

Man yesterday. Their 

behaviour was sensational, 

attracting praise from many 

and making the school 

proud! 

 

 
 

 
 

 

BONFIRE NIGHT –  

Our bonfire night and 

firework display will take 

place tomorrow. Members 

of the PTA will be selling 

last minute tickets at the 

school gates after school 

today for £3 each. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRAISE AND SHOWCASE! 

Each week the school rewards children from each class with special certificates! 

One will be awarded for excellent behaviour, the other for superb work, which will go into a ‘showcase’  

book for visitors to view in the school office. Photos can be viewed on the website shortly! 

Last week’s children are: 

YEAR 1: Amelia has been praised – Lola has received the showcase award 

YEAR 2: Leah has been praised – Betsie has received the showcase award 

YEAR 3: Joseph has been praised – Mylie have received the showcase award 

YEAR 4: Ollie and Louis has been praised – Ruby L has received the showcase award 

YEAR 5: Evie has been praised - Lily has received the showcase award 

YEAR 6: Josh and Ethan has received the showcase award 

 

 

THIS WEEKS’ ATTENDANCE RESULTS! 

Reception: 94.1% 

Year 1: 98.7% 

Year 2: 96.3% 

Year 3: 96.9% 
 

 

THE WINNERS THIS WEEK ARE YEAR 6!                      Year 6 will receive 10  minutes extra play time! 

THE HOUSE WITH THE HIGHEST ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK IS WILLOW WITH 98.4% 

Year 4: 93.7% 

Year 5: 97.9% 

Year 6: 99% 
 

 

YEAR 5 AND 6 MUSEUM VISIT - As part of our ‘Broad Curriculum, Brought Alive’ initiative children in 

Years 5 and 6 honed their Egyptology skills at Bristol museum last Friday. Highlights included a real mummy 

and handling a necklace over 3000 years old!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 4 – Parents of children in Year 4 are invited to their class assembly on Thursday 22
nd

 November at 

2.30pm. 

 

YEAR 3 – Parents of children in Year 3 are invited to their class assembly on Thursday 29
th

  November at 

2.30pm. 

 

RECEPTION, YEARS 1 AND 2 – Children receive free school meals until they go into Year 3. Please do not 

pay the money owing for dinners on your child’s account on Parentpay as this is due to the Government set 

amount and an adjustment will be made every week by us to clear the account.  Thank you. 

 

   

 

 


